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3600 WALNUT STREET
PHILADELPHIA

January 10,1925. CABLE.

fould you consider research fellowship in neurologicsal
department University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia ? Mailing
letter with particulars.

January 14, 1925. LETTER.

Dear Dr. Ortega;

On behalf of the President of the University of Pennsylvanis,
I extend you an of'fer of a Fellowship under the auspices of the Neurosurgical
Department, the duration of the Fellowship to be one year, to begin at such
time as might be convenient for you to come, and the honorarium $£500.

The material at your disposal would include all available
specimens from the Neurosurgical Clinic of the University Hospital, directly
under my control, and selection from a wealth of autopsy material (more than
300 meurological autopsies annuelly) available at the Municipal Hospital
adjacent to the University Campus.

While you are in residence as a Fellow of the University,
opportunity would be available, if desired, to give a limited number of hours
of instruction to a limited number of graduate and undergraduate students.

We are most anxious to become familiar with the neuro-
histological technic for which you and your School have obtained such
distinction throughout the scientific world. It is for this purpose
chiefly, and because of the firm belief in the advantages of the freest
interchange of scientific ideas and personnel between civilized countries
that this invitation is extended.

Trusting we may have a favorable reply f{rom you, believe me
with great respect

Sincerely yours,

Signed: Charles H. Frazier,
John Rhea Barton Professor of Surgery.





